
 
 

Human Resources Report 
February 15, 2024 

Page 1 of 1 

Recruitment 

Human Resources actively continues recruitment to fill vacancies within the agency.  
Human Resources is proud to report that as of February 7, 2024, the agency has three (3) 
remaining vacancies left to fill: 

 

• Account Clerk / Senior Account Clerk 

• Inspections Manager 

• Office Assistant 

 

New Employees 

At this time, Human Resources would like to welcome to the agency Michelle McCary, On-
site Resident Manager for Conant Place. 

 
Employee Newsletter 
The Employee Newsletter for January 2024, was delivered via email to all staff and 
commissioners with a message from Executive Director Jim Kruse.  The February 2024 
Newsletter will be released soon as well.   
 
Human Resources Benefit Fair 
The Agency hosted its 2024 Benefit Fair for staff on Tuesday, January 16th. 2024, and it 
was a great success.  Various vendors attended and were able to provide staff with 
resources for financial, mental, and emotional wellness.   
 
CalPERS 457 (Voya) Representative 
Deborah Orlauski from VOYA will be on site February 20, 2024, to assist staff with a new 
or established CalPERS 457 account.  Since appointment slots were quickly filled by staff 
for February 20th, 2024, Ms. Orlauski has agreed to come out for a second day on 
February 27, 2024.  
 
LEP Training 
Human Resources conduct LEP (Limited English Proficiency) training on Thursday, 
February 1, 2024, for thirteen (13) newly hired staff to ensure limited English proficient 
individuals have access to federal government programs and services.  Staff members 
are trained to recognize when there is a language barrier, and trained on how to 
appropriately respond.   
 
Sexual Harassment Training 
Human Resources is underway in scheduling the required Sexual Harassment and 
Discrimination training for 2024 to ensure the agency continues to remain in compliance 
with state and federal laws. 
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